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Three (3)-Year Term Contract for the Safety Shoe Program for the Human Resources Department
(Citywide)

The contract will provide qualified vendors to provide safety shoes/boots for approximately 750 City
employees who perform duties where safety shoes are required.  For a majority of these employees,
the City provides an $85 allowance toward the cost of these shoes.  Approximately 900 pairs of
shoes are purchased annually.

An evaluation committee representing Human Resources and Purchasing evaluated responses and
recommends awarding the contract to the highest scored proposals from American Safety Shoe Co.
Inc., Boot Barn (a Mesa business), Bound Tree Medical, LLC, International Corporate Apparel, J.R.'s
Shoes and Boots, LeHigh Outfitters, Red Wing Shoes (a Mesa business), United Fire Equipment,
and Universal Police Supply, not to cumulatively exceed $150,000 annually, based on estimated
requirements.
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